
April 23nd - 25th at the Georgia Fair
Grounds, Perry, GA. Call Ronnie for
reservations at 478-971-4017.
May 21th - 23rd  State Outing at   the
River Bend Campground, Hiawassee,
GA. Hosted by Gone with the Winnies.
Call campground for reservations. Call
Hubert or JoAn Blankenship at 770-
258-1385 to register.
June 11th - 13th at Best Holiday Trav-
L-Park,Chattanooga,GA. Call camp-
ground  for  reservations 8 0 0 - 6 9 3 -
2877.  Hosts: Rick and Patricia Heath
770-258-3055 and Max and Winky
Parker 706-663-4294.
July 15th - 18th Grand National Rally
at Forest City, IA. Check WIT Club
News for additional information.
August 13th - 15th at Great Outdoors
RV Resort, Franklin, NC. Call camp-
ground  for  reservations 8 2 8 - 2 4 9 -
0412.  Hosts: Dick and Babs Waltz
770-592-7512 and Russ and Ellen Pe-
ters770-736-4810.
September 17 - 19 State meeting  -
location to be announced. Hosts: Metro
Atlanta Group.
October 8th - 10th at Harvest Moon
Campground, Adairsville, GA. Call
campground for reservations 770-773-
7320. Hosts: Jesse and Theda
Chambless 706-636-5212 and Fred
and Linda Tomsett 770-438-1921.
November 12th  - 14th at River Vista
Campground, Dillard, GA. Call camp-
ground  for  reservations 8 8 8 - 8 5 0 -
7275. Hosts: The Homer Bunch - Milton
and Melva Dalton 706-677-3525 Betty
Sprayberry  706-677-3972.
December 10th - 12th at River Coun-
try Campground at Gadsden, AL. Call
Campground for reservations 2 5 6 -
543-7111. Hosts: Tom and Ronnie
Padgett 478-971-4017, Ricky and
Patricia Heath 770-258-3055.
Any corrections to hublank@bellsouth.net

Mark  This  Event
On Your Calendar

UPCOMING
MARCH
OUTING
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It is very important that chapter
members notify the hosts after mak-
ing reservations so the hosts can
plan meals accordingly.
Our March 12-14, 2010 outing will be
at the Harvest Moon RV Park which is
located at 1001 Poplar Springs Road
in Adairsville, Georgia 30103. It will be
hosted by James & Christel Cason and
Bob & Mary Anne Bertke. Call the RV
Park for reservations at 770-773-7320.

Spaces will be held for 16 coaches
through March 1st. Please make your
reservations by that date. After then
they can’t promise us to be parked to-
gether. The price quoted us was $35.15
per night.

Friday evening we will meet at 5
p.m. and depart to the Cracker Barrel
on 91 Highway 140 in Adairsville -
Phone number 770-773-1782, ap-
proximately one mile from the RV Park.
The manager said he could put us in a
meeting room by ourselves. Afterwards
we will meet for games and conversa-
tion at the Community House.

Saturday Morning breakfast will
be between 8 and 9 a.m. consisting of
pancakes, sausage, coffee and orange
juice.

Our club meeting will be immedi-
ately following breakfast.

Lunch will be on your own.
The Saturday evening meal will be

at 6 p.m. at the Community House. Pork
roast will be furnished by the hosts.
Please bring a side dish of your choice.
Don’t forget to bring your beverage,
plates, silverware, etc.

Sunday morning we depart for
home.

LET IT SNOW . . . LET IT SNOW . . . LET IT SNOW! Twenty hardy
people braved the
weather at our
February outing at
the Lake Point  RV
Resort in Eufaula,
Alabama.

They definitely weren’t disap-
pointed, as early Friday morning beau-
tiful, big, soft flakes of snow began fall-
ing. Before long, Eufaula and the sur-
rounding area were winter
wonderlands.When talking with locals,
we found the last time they had snow
in Eufaula was in 1993. “WELCOME
TO THE SUNNY SOUTH!,” they
said. They were enjoying the snow, too.

What could have been better for
the Friday evening meal than home-
made vegetable beef soup made by our
hosts. And to make it even better, we
had hot cornbread muffins! Thanks,
JoAn and Patricia!

Saturday breakfast was sausage,
sausage gravy, scrambled eggs, biscuits
and coffee. . m - m - m - m - m!

An unusually interesting business
meeting followed breakfast where we
discussed, and made plans to imple-
ment, some items new to our chapter.
Check the minutes for details.

Saturday noon and afternoon we
were on our own, but for the evening
meal we had ham and all the trimmings.
The Blankenships and Heaths were
great hosts.

After a continental breakfast Sun-
day morning we had devotions lead by
Jesse Chambless. Then each headed
toward home, trying to get ahead of
the predicted snow.

Jesse Chambless toured Eufaula in the snow
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HISTORIC HOUSES ARE EUFAULA’S PRIDE AND JOY

Trivia Question: Where did Eufaula get its name? Answer: From one of the three Creek Indian tribes that lived in the area around 1733.
They were called (you guessed it) The Eufaulas (pronounced “you-fall-uhs.”) I didn’t know that, did you?

Ronnie Padgett, JoAn Blankenship and
Patricia Heath made a snowman . . . .

Dick and Babs Walz and Fred and Linda Tomsett

but they needed help from Ricky to get it
over a big root . . . .

All in all, I think it turned out pretty well,
don’t you?

GONE WITH THE WINNIES ENJOY THE SNOW

GOOD CONVERSATION WITH GOOD FRIENDS

 Hubert and JoAn Blankenship and Winky and Max Parker


